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New retail manufactured housing center licensed 

 

 A new manufactured housing retail center for southern West 

Virginia was licensed Tuesday by state regulators. 

 The West Virginia Manufactured Housing Construction and Safety 

Standards Board approved the license for Appalachian Pre-Owned Auto & 

Mobile Home Sales of Princeton. 

  The company, owned by William R. Vance, previously had a retailer 

license in West Virginia, then became a contractor. 

 At the same meeting, the State Board licensed three contractors. 

They are Byron Adkins, doing business as Two Bears Electrical Services 

of Milton; CT Projects LLC of Renick; and Thelma Fitzwater, doing 

business as S&K Sets of Crab Orchard. 

 The State Board also approved funds to repair two homes whose 

manufacturers have gone out of business. The recovery fund money will 

go to repair the homes of Chris and Jessica Belcher of Fairdale and 

Jeff and Dora Edens of Charleston. 

 The recovery fund was voluntarily set up by the industry to 

protect homeowners if their manufacturer ceased operations. 

 


